Beech Class, year 1 visited the church as part of their unit ‘What is the Good
News that Jesus brings?' They investigated where the good news in church was
read from and linked the eagle to news being spread. They were shown round by

the Rector, Edward.

Follow up work was completed but as this was prior fo COVID in the classroom
move the work was not kept.

Their visit was shown on the school Twitter feed (below) and in the RE / CW
Newsletter (attached)

Tweet

,@ St Georges Prim Sch
\ @StGeorgesKent

Beech Class had a wonderful time at St George's
Church this week. They found out lots of fantastic facts,
had a look around and found out why people go to
church.
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